HSW Women'’s Club Newsletter
June 2021

Please share this email with any neighbors who are new or do not use a computer

The HSW Women’s Club will meet Tuesday, June 8" at 9:30 a.m. at the La
Hacienda Recreation Center.

Dues: Phyliis Davis will be accepting dues for 2021. All members that have not
yet paid, please pay at the meeting or drop off at Phyllis’s.

Past Events:

Thank you to Barb Fasulo and Kelly Miller for organizing and hosting the Flamingo
Party, to Barb Fasulo and Joanne Phinney for organizing and hosting the
Bocci/Golf Pizza Event, to Evelyn Krawczyk and Kelly Miller for organizing and
hosting the Poker Run and Food Drive, and to Jill Buckley for organizing and
hosting the Night Golf outing.

Upcoming Events:

Bingo — May 15" — June 26™ - Print Bingo card from Website, complete it during
this time frame and turn it in at the Scavenger Hunt or to Kelly Miller. The details
can be found on the flyer, HSWWC Website or contact Evelyn Krawczyk (414-640-
2548 or evkraw@gmail.com) or Kelly Miiler (828-557-8805 or
kellymiller72@gmail.com).

Afternoon Tea at The Spice & Tea Exchange —June 17" at 12 noon. Details can be
found on the flyer, HSWWC Website or contact Stephanie Littlefield (633-5719 or
stephanielittlefield@comcast.net).

Save the Date:

August 29" — 5-7 p.m. — Pot luck Supper. Chaired by Karen Thuresson and Joanne
Phinney.

September 19" — 5-7 p.m. No Tap Bowling followed by dinner at McCalls.
Chaired by Juliette Testa.



